From: Oliver Krimpas [

Sent: 27 January 2020 10:49

To: Licte, Tom I
cc: Planning [N ., - - [ <. \ick

Subject: 2020/0380/T - Apple tree pollarding, 23 Lambolle Road, NW3 4HS

Hi Tom,

It was great to speak with you on Friday and thanks so much for all the help.

As I'said, I'm looking to pollard back the apple tree (picture attached) in the front garden of
my property: 23 Lambolle Road, London NW3 4HS. We try and do it every two years, but

it’s been left for 3 this time, hence. The red marks show where the thick branches end and the
new growth starts.

By the way, the link which is dead is on the Trees and Planning Permission page on
Camden’s website page, about halfway down, titled 'six weeks notice of any proposed
works'

Initially it went to a login page, which didn’t work, then no connection at all, and now it goes
to ‘page unknown’ notice.

In the past I’ve have (several times now) successfully navigated to this page, where I've
described my intended tree works, uploaded a picture and a plan sketch, and then been
granted permission a few weeks later. It worked very well.

As I said on the phone, this pruning is something I’d like to do as soon as possible, so the tree
has time to flower and fruit this year. Normally I do it right around Christmas, but trying to
get through on the website put me back a few weeks. So if you were indeed able to give us
the green light this week, I would be most grateful (I also have a tree surgeon on hold for the
work.)

Kindest regards,

Oliver Krimpas




